
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
Dear Sirs, 

 
 

With this letter I would like to request a grace period for 90 days to submit the progress report on 

the global sustainable goals. 

The reason for requesting this grace period is that the previous responsible person within Auping for 

reporting has handed over those responsibilities before leaving the organization and we were not 

able to assign it until recently. 

Therefore, we will need additional time to complete the progress report. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Koninklijke Auping bv 

 
 

 
 

 
 

UNCG 

 

Deventer, 26 July 2018  

Mark Groot Wassink  


